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Top Stories 

Duterte signs EO establishing RCTQ-assisted
DepEd Expanded Career Progression System

The career progression system that will help facilitate the career movement and
professional growth of public school teachers will now be officially instituted after
President Rodrigo Duterte signed Executive Order No. 174, series of 2022 on 23 June
2022. RCTQ provided technical assistance to the Department of Education – DepEd
Bureau of Human Resource and Organizational Development (BHROD) in crafting the
said system. Read More & Share

PNU, UNE, WMSU, MSU renew partnerships for
2 BARMM projects; CSU joins consortium

https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3663
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Tertiary education institutions that previously worked on mapping the quality of pre-
service teacher training among teacher education institutions (TEIs) serving the
Bangsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao (BARMM) convened in Davao
City on 22 June 2022 to forge partnerships anew for two technical assistance projects
that support the basic and higher education in the region. Read More & Share
 

RCTQ joins education briefing for incoming
DepEd secretary Sara Duterte

RCTQ joined other education stakeholders in a virtual briefing for incoming Department
of Education (DepEd) Secretary and Vice President-elect Sara Z. Duterte on 24 June
2022 organized by the Office of Senator Sherwin Gatchalian. Read More & Share
 
 

https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3680
https://www.rctq.ph/?p=3691
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More Stories
RCTQ assists DepEd in
‘future-proofing’ PPST-
based RPMS
 
RCTQ, represented by project
officers Mr. Mikkey Mari
Tuazon and Mr. Michael
Wilson Rosero, is assisting
 the Bureau of Human
Resource and Organizational
Development (BHROD) in

updating the RPMS tools (means of verification, and performance indicators) and in
developing fresh recommendations, viable policy options and implementation
arrangements that can guide how RPMS will be better operationalized in the next
years. Read More & Share
 

2nd LiSQuP interim report
presented to DepEd
 
The Philippine Normal
University (PNU) presented
the second interim report of its
implementation of the Linking
Standards and Quality
Practice (LisQuP) program to
the Department of Education
(DepEd) on 24 June 2022.

RCTQ attended the event as part of the LiSQuP project team. Read More & Share
 

NEAP launches training
facility in Baguio
 
RCTQ joined the Philippine
Normal University (PNU) in
taking part in the launch of the
redesigned training facility of
the National Educators
Academy of the Philippines
(NEAP) at the Baguio
Teachers Camp on 9-10 June

2022. Read More & Share

 

Did you miss the previous editions of RCTQ Updates? Access them here.
 
Send feedback or queries to communications@rctq.ph.
  
The Philippine National Research Center for Teacher Quality (RCTQ) is a partnership
between the Philippine Normal University and the University of New England Australia-
SiMERR National Research Centre, and is supported by the Australian Government.
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